
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   File No. S7-23-22 
 
FROM:  Susan Poklemba   

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  
 

RE:  Meeting with representatives of JP Morgan  

______________________________________________________________________________  

On October 02, 2023, Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw and Susan Poklemba spoke with 
representatives of JP Morgan, including:  
 

• Mark D Pasierb 
• John D Schwartz 
• Gil Holmes 
• Toks Oyebode 
• Raj Ramanath 

 
Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s proposal for Standards for Covered Clearing 
Agencies for U.S. Treasury Securities and Application of the Broker-Dealer Customer Protection 
Rule with Respect to U.S. Treasury Securities (File No. S7-23-22).  
 


